St. Paul's Convent School

Secondary Section 140 Leighton Road Causeway Bay Hong Kong



Tel: 2576 1692 (General Office)

2577 2159 (Principal)

Fax: 2882 8464

9th June 2025

Dear Career Master / Mistress,

Invitation to the 170th Anniversary Open Day of SPCS

You, your students and teachers are cordially invited to visit our Open Day which will be held on the 4th, 5th and 6th of July 2025. This event which marks the finale of our 170th Anniversary celebration includes a diverse programme of activities designed to showcase the outstanding achievements and talents of our Paulinians in a spirit of learning, exchange, and celebration.

In particular, we would like to draw your attention to the highlights of each day. These include:

- 4th July: Joint School Variety Show (4:00–5:00 p.m.)
- 5th July: Friendly Volleyball Match (10:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m.), University Admission Talks (10:30 a.m.–3:00 p.m.), Dance & Orchestral Performances in the Garden (4:00–5:00 p.m.)
- 6th July: Cultural Performances & 170th Anniversary Closing Ceremony (4:00–5:00 p.m.) Enclosed, please find a poster with the details of our programme for your reference.

The University Admission Talks held on 5^{th} July (Saturday) provide an invaluable opportunity for your students and parents to have a better understanding of the admission criteria, courses offered, scholarship opportunities and career pathways of a few top universities in Hong Kong. Representatives from the universities will be available at both the Information Booths in the 1/F Primary School Hall from 10:00 a.m. -1:30 p.m. and during the Talks held in the Secondary School Hall scheduled as follows to answer questions that may arise:

- 10:30 a.m.: The University of Hong Kong
- 11:30 a.m.: The Chinese University of Hong Kong
- 1:30 p.m.: The Hong Kong University of Science and Technology

Kindly notify your students of the above arrangements and scan the following QR code to complete the Registration Form before 23rd June (Monday) if you and/or your students plan to attend our University Admission Talks. We look forward to having you, your teachers and your students share this exciting event with us.

Yours sincerely,

Sister Margaret Wong

Principal

University Admission Talks Registration